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Freedom of Information request reference number: 7355.1 

Date of response: 13th April 2023 

Request: 

I have requested a fire plan for my building from my landlord as have concerns that the bars they have 
recently installed to my Juliet balcony are too high and would prevent escape in the case of a fire in the 
corridor outside my flat which is on the third floor. They (Metropolitan Thames Valley Housing) have so 
far failed to provide a fire plan, but I wondered if it would be possible to get the plan from the fire 
authority as I assume you hold this information? The building in question is Coulsden Court, 64 Park 
Road, London N8 8SW.

Response: 

The London Fire Brigade have not attended this property or conducted any visits. LFB does not hold any 
documents relating to Coulsden Court, 64 Park Road, London N8 8SW. 

We have dealt with your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. For more information 
about this process please see the guidance we publish about making a request on our website: 
https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/ 
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